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MEMORANDUM
FOR - The Regional Executive Director

DENR-R4, MIMAROPA
THRU : The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : DESIGNATION AND RE-ASSIGNMENT OF SOME

PERSONNEL OF CENRO QUEZON, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated December 23, 2022 from CENRO Quezon, Palawan
relative to the request for designation and re-assignment of some personnel of CENRO Quezon,
Palawan.

This office concurs with the recommendation, hence, may we respectfully request that the
necessary Special Order be issued for the designation and re-assignment of the herein personnel.

For her information and consideration.

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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